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OHIO TURNPIKE COMMISSION 
 
 

Resolution Establishing a Memorial in Honor of 
Ohio Turnpike Commission Employees 
and Ohio State Highway Patrol Officers 

 
 
 
 WHEREAS, the Commission deems it fitting and appropriate to establish a 
memorial in memory of those Ohio Turnpike Commission employees who lost their lives 
in the performance of their job duties; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the Commission also deems it fitting and appropriate to establish a 
memorial in memory of those Ohio State Highway Patrol Officers who gave their lives in 
the line of duty;  
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT 
 
 RESOLVED that an Ohio Turnpike Commission memorial and an Ohio State 
Highway Patrol memorial will be erected to pay tribute to and to honor Ohio Turnpike 
Commission employees and Ohio State Highway Patrol officers who lost their lives in 
the performance of their job duties; and 
  

FURTHER RESOLVED that the assistant secretary-treasurer be, and hereby he 
is, directed to send a certified copy of this resolution to the Governor and the Director of 
Public Safety.   
 
 
 
 
(Resolution No.  34-2003 adopted August 18, 2003) 
 
 
 
 

I, Gary C. Suhadolnik, Assistant Secretary-Treasurer of the Ohio Turnpike Commission, do 
hereby certify that the above is a true copy of the aforesaid resolution which was duly adopted at a 
meeting of the Commission, duly called for and convened and held on August 18, 2003, at which a 
quorum was at all times present and voting. 
 
 WITNESS my hand and the seal of the Ohio Turnpike Commission on this 18th day of 
August, 2003. 
 
 
  
        __________________________ 
                               Gary C. Suhadolnik 

Assistant Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


